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LATE PICK UP 

Can we please remind you that we finish the lunch session at 12 noon and children need to be 

collected promptly as the playground area is used for the Primary school at lunch-time.  We have 

had lots of late collections and this impacts on the afternoon session.   

 

Children in Need  

We would like to invite the children to wear something yellow or something spotty to playgroup next 

week to participate in raising awareness of Children in Need.  A suggested donation of 50p per 

child can be passed to a member of staff or placed in an envelope and popped into your child’s 

book bag.  Although the children can wear yellow or spots all week you only need to make a single 

donation!! 

 

Annual General Meeting 

We will be holding our AGM on Tuesday 12th November 2019 from 6.00pm to 7.00pm at the 

playgroup.  All parents and carers are welcome to attend. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 8th November 2019  Photographer  

Friday 6th December 2019  Nativity Performance 

Friday 20th December 2019  Last day of Term 2 
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